
Dear Parents 
  
As we will be coming into October next week and the current brexit 
deadline is 31st October – the following may be useful for EU 
parents. 
  
The EU Settlement Scheme opened on 30th March 2019 and any 
EU resident that has lived in the UK for 5 years or more is entitled 
to ‘settled status’. Those that have resided in the UK for less than 5 
years can apply for ‘pre settled status’ and would then be able to 
stay for 5 years then reapply. 
  
If we leave the EU in October without a deal the EU Settlement 
Scheme deadline is 31st December 2020 but if we leave with a deal 
this will be extended to 30th June 2021. 
  
Currently only half the EU citizens who live in Enfield have obtained 
settled status. 
  
Enfield Citizens Advice are running information and advice 
sessions for EU citizens living in Enfield that need support with the 
process: 
10am to 4pm 
Tuesdays – Edmonton Green Library 
Wednesdays – Enfield Town Library 
Fridays – Palmers Green Library 
  
Further information can also be found on the Enfield 
website   https://new.enfield.gov.uk/services/your-council/enfield-
and-brexit/ 
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